
 

 ATTENTION RESIDENTS AND BUSINESS OWNERS 
IN THE VICINITY OF FIRST STREET BETWEEN 
FRESNO AND LORENA STREETS 
 

The contractor will begin the construction of the emergency exit and sidewalk 
excavation at the East Portal.  Pedestrian access will be maintained on the north 
side of First Street.   The duration of this construction activity is scheduled for 
approximately 1 month. 
 

WHAT: Emergency exit and sidewalk excavation  
 

WHEN: Wednesday, June 11, 2008 for 1 month.  The hours of construction 
are from 6:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday – Friday. 

 

WHERE: South side of First Street between Concord and Fresno 
 

WHAT TO EXPECT:  
 One lane of traffic in each direction heading east and west will remain open during 

this construction activity.   
 Parking on First Street will be restricted. 
 Pedestrians will be rerouted to the north side of First Street.   
 For the residents in the construction zone: trash pick up will remain on First Street 

just east of the construction zone.  U.S. mail can be picked up at Hazard Postal 
Office, 3729 E. 1st Street; 323-262-0361. 

 Access to emergency vehicles will be maintained. 

 


